/Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, \

On Wednesday, you will have received the home learning project for half term.
We look forward to seeing what you come up with! Keep doing lots of reading
as well!

kl_ove Lola and Buzz

Week beginning 6™ Feburary 2023
Dear Parents,

This week, children have innovated on our Supertato story, and have been writing about a different
naughty fruit or vegetable. Ladybirds have written about Mad Melon, and Bumblebees have written
about Bad Leek. Children have created some fantastic sentences around these ideas. On Thursday,
we had lots of fun making some Supertato soup. Why not ask your child how we made it!

In Maths, we have been very busy this week. We have been using the song ‘Five little men in a
flying saucer’ to help to help us think about the number bonds to five. We have also been thinking
about how six is 5 and a bit, or 5 add one more. We've noticed this helps us to quickly recognise 6,
especially when we are subitising!

To celebrate Safer Internet Day on Tuesday, children heard the story of Buddy the Internet Safety
Dog. He helped the children learn a song which reminds them what to do if they aren’t sure about
something they see on the internet.

We hope you have enjoyed looking at your child’s ‘Sharing book” with them this week. Please return
it to school on Monday after half term and then your child will be able to choose a new book to
enjoy at home. Thank you to all those who attended the book share on Thursday, it's lovely to see
the children so enthusiastic to show you're their learning.

Alongside their reading books for the holiday, we have also included a copy of the rainbow words
that we are covering and that are found in a lot of the reading books. Feeling free to chop these
up to use as flashcards or however you wish!

Finally, we just wanted to share with you some very exciting news. Mrs Perrow is expecting a baby!
Her little girl will be born in July. Some children seemed to have guessed, but she will be telling
them all on the first day back.

Reminders
Please could we ask that children do not bring in any toys or teddies from home.

Please check that your child’s belongings are nhamed; we have had lot of jumpers, gloves and hats
without names recently.

Dates for your diary
Monday 20t" February- Term 4 starts

Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of
the day, or write us a note in the home school diary. Have a wonderful half term!

The Foundation Team



